
 

        

       07/08/2024 
 

   NOTICE 

SEMESTER - I 

 
B.A./B.Sc. students are required to attend the Orientation class 
for Python programming on 9th August 2024 at 12.30 p.m. The 
class will be Online. The link for the same will be shared in the 
WhatsApp group and in the notification section of the student 
portal. It is mandatory to attend the session. 
 

Students will have to login to the portal to read the notice 
regarding the groups to which they belong and the class schedule 
for python programming, which will be held from 10th August 
2024 for all B.A./B.Sc. (Semester I) students in the campus. 
 

Notice will be given regarding the respective Groups, the 
students are required to join the WhatsApp Group. You need to 
scan the QR Code and join your respective groups. The Groups 
are created on the basis of roll numbers. 
 

**Process to login to the portal:- 
 

a) Login to the portal using UID and Password. 
b) Students should carry a print out of their Semester I fees challan 

with a passport picture affixed on the same. This should be 
produced at the gate for attending the Python Programming 
classes.      

 
 
Dr. Papiya Chaudhury 
Teacher-in-Charge 


